
  

 

 

 CITY OF TORRINGTON 
 
 WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 
  
 LEGAL NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Councilmen of the City of Torrington, 
acting herein as the Water Pollution Control Authority, will hold a Public Hearing 
pursuant to Section 7-255 of the General Statutes on June 14, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
City Hall Auditorium, 140 Main Street, Torrington, Connecticut, to set the sewer use 
charge for the year beginning July 1, 2021 and ending June 30, 2022 as follows: 
 
For Residential Users:         An amount not less than $274.00 and not more than  
                                            $322.00 per dwelling unit 
For All Other Users:            An amount not less than $274.00 and not more $322.00 per  
              65,000 gallons of volume of flow 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. 
 
Dated this 3rd day of June, 2021.  
 
                                                              ____________________________ 
 
                                                              CAROL L. ANDERSON, MMC 
                                                              CITY CLERK 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


